
 
SECONDARY SCHOOLS 
 
Parents are requested to apply to the secondary school of their choice for the secondary school 
education of their child.   Enrolment is in March each year.  The two local Catholic High schools are St 
Joseph’s Catholic College (girls only), St Edward’s Christian Brothers College (boys only) both 
located at East Gosford as well as St Peter’s College (co-educational) at Tuggerah or St Leo’s 
College (co-educational) at Wahroonga 


